
 

Thank You.                                                                                                     

Thank you very much to everyone who has sent in a pair of wellies and a 

puddle suit for their child to keep at Nursery, this really helps them to be 

more independent and we love to play outside, whatever the weather! In 

order to allow children to become as independent as possible they need to 

wear shoes that they can take off and put on by themselves with a little 

practise. Velcro is best and laces are best avoided. Could we also ask that 

children bring a set of spare clothes to Nursery in case of any accidents, 

these can be left on your child’s peg. Also please check that your child’s 

name is on ALL clothes, wellies, shoes and water bottles as this helps us to 

ensure they return to the correct child.  
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Welcome to Nursery!                                                                                     

It has been a huge pleasure for us to be able to welcome all the children to 

Nursery this week. We are very proud to work with the youngest children in 

school and feel privileged to share special moments with them every day. We 

are very much looking forward to getting to know the children and working 

with you all over the coming school year. We believe that children achieve 

the best outcomes when teachers and parents work together in partnership.   

  

 

Date for Diary.                                                                                            

New to Nursery Parent's Meeting on Tuesday September 14th at 5.00pm. 

For this year's meeting we are limiting attendance to one parent per child 

please. 

The meeting will be a chance to:                                                                      

-Learn more about nursery routines and expectations.                                             

-Meet the staff and ask questions. 

  

 


